
ANNOUNCEMENT DATE OF FIRST HALF 2017 RESULTS 
 
 
Piraeus Bank would like to inform the investment community that the Announcement 
of the Group’s First Half 2017 Financial Results, will take place on Wednesday 30 
August 2017, post ATHEX trading session closing. 

 
 

Athens, 2 August 2017 

 


